
Street  rehabilitation  work
continues throughout city
Eagle  Paving  is  well  underway  with  the  city’s  street
rehabilitation  project.  The  city  continues  to  receive
compliments  from  the  community  regarding  the  contractor’s
construction operations.

The street rehabilitation work includes grinding the existing
asphalt concrete street and the placement of a new asphalt
concrete driving surface. Last week, Eagle Paving completed
improvements on several Eastside Costa Mesa streets scheduled
for repair. 

Work is now underway on streets located in Northside Costa
Mesa. The upcoming phase of street improvements is in the
central  portion  of  the  city  and  includes  Logan  Avenue,
Pinecreek Drive, Village Way, Dale Way, College Avenue (Baker
Street to Village Way), and Monterey Avenue (Salvador Street
to El Camino Drive).

Once  Eagle  Paving  has  completed  the  street  rehabilitation
work, another contractor is scheduled to move into many of
these same areas to slurry seal the remaining streets that did
not require complete street rehabilitation, thus completing
the street maintenance work in these neighborhoods.
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